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Comments: Please do not adopt a policy change that will allow continued and forever use of the ANILCA cabins.

The original policy was clear on the status of human constructions in designated Wilderness, that they should be

phased out.  Your proposal now is hugely disrespectful of your predecessors , and of Wilderness.  Wilderness is

ever more precious as the decades go by, not less!  Cabins should not be there, even if Forest Service staff like

to stay in them, and especially if decision makers have ulterior motives to undermine the Wilderness Act.  


